
We Show respect.  We are Honest. We Include others. We Never give up. We seek Excellence in all we do. 

EASTER ACTIVITIES 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Remember to subscribe to the newsletter on our website to receive an electronic copy.  
 
Positive covid email address: positivecovid@milton-st-johns.tameside.sch.uk 
 
 
 

      
 
Easter Service Tuesday 5th April 
We are aiming to maintain our links with St John’s Church and are hoping to have our Easter 
Service on Tuesday 5 April.  As a large number of children have not been to church due to 
covid, and as we don’t have Father David to conduct the service, on this occasion we will just 
be holding it for the children in Years 1 – 6.  Hopefully, we will be able to invite parents to our 
next service. 
 
Decorated Eggs – Years 3 - 6 
It’s that time of year again when your child may come and beg you to help them decorate an egg!  Prior to covid, we 
had some fantastic displays each year and hope that this year will be the same.  If your child is in 
Years 3 – 6 and would like to take part, please ensure hard boiled eggs are used and that entries are 
brought into school by the morning of Wednesday 6 April.  We have had many amazing entries in 
the past and I’m sure we won’t be disappointed this year! The eggs will be displayed during Parents’ 
Evening on the 7 April. 
 
There will be prizes awarded to a winner from each class and this will be decided by the Arts 
Council; they will particularly be looking for the children’s efforts rather than their parents! 
 
The children are able to bring in their creations, from Tuesday 5 April so they can be displayed for all to enjoy 
(please no earlier than this). 
 
Easter Bonnet Competition- EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2 
Back by popular demand!  The children in the EYFS and Years 1 and 2 are all invited to make an Easter Bonnet and 
enter our Easter Bonnet Competition. Could parents please ensure entries are brought in on the morning of 
Wednesday 6 April (clearly labelled), so that winners can be decided during the day by the Arts Council.   

 
EYFS Easter Activity Day – Tuesday 5 April 

 Parents and carers of the EYFS (Nursery and Reception) are invited to attend an Easter Activity morning on Tuesday 5 
April.  It will be an opportunity for parents/carers to spend some time with your child in the setting taking part in 
activities together.   

 
To ensure everyone’s safety, please ensure that you do not attend if displaying any covid symptoms. If you have any 
LFD tests at home, we would welcome anyone to take a test before attending the EYFS Easter Activity day (we are 
aware that free tests will no longer be available from the 1 April so we cannot enforce this).  Further details will 
follow from the EYFS team. 
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FREE ONLINE PARENTING COURSE 

   
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
We are also hoping to hold our annual whole school Easter Egg Hunt during the last week of term.  
Each class will have the chance to hunt for eggs.  The highest number collected by a class wins!   
 
 
 
 
 

 
Willow Wood Ears 
After the incredibly successful campaign last year, Willow Wood Hospice have asked us to support them again this 
Easter. We are therefore selling bunny ears for £3. Children will be able to wear their ears during the last week of term 
before Easter. Please can the children bring in £3 in cash from tomorrow if they would like to support Willow Wood.
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RED NOSE DAY 

EYFS GARDEN DONATIONS 

EMMAUS LOGO COMPETITION 
 
 
 
 
On Monday Hazel Hodgkinson from EMMAUS came and spoke to the children in 
assembly about EMMAUS and launched a real logo competition to commemorate that 
EMMAUS has been in Mossley for 25 years!   
 
Emmaus mission: 
To work together to overcome homelessness and social exclusion while using our voice 
to achieve social change. 
 
Emmaus would like you to design a new logo, using either a circle or square template.  
Think about what is important to Emmaus and what Hazel talked about… charity, home, 
safe, secure, shelter, companions, community, the founder - Abbé Pierre’  
 
The competition is open to all schools in Mossley.  If your child would like to take part, logo designs need to be back 
to school by Thursday 28 April please. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Red Nose Day last Friday, we raised £172.00. Thank you to everybody who donated. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The EYFS garden is in need of a spruce up and we would welcome any 
donations. If you have any spare or unwanted items such as plant 
pots/plants/bird feeders/bird baths or garden ornaments, please can you bring 
them in to school where we will make good use of them. Thank you. 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A letter was sent out yesterday detailing how Parents’ Evening will be conducted this time.  Please see letter 
for further details. 
 
Wednesday 6 April parents are able to book an online appointment and on Thursday 7 April, parents are 
able to book an in person (in school) appointment.  
 
 

Please visit https://miltonstjohnsce.schoolcloud.co.uk/  to book your appointments. 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

https://miltonstjohnsce.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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SCHOOL MEALS –PRICE INCREASE 

NURSERY PLACES SEPTEMBER 2022 

ONLINE SAFETY SESSION FOR PARENTS 

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALISHA! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Congratulations to Alisha (Year 6) who has recently competed in a Hip Hop dance 
competition and achieved 2nd place. Well done, Alisha! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please remember to sign up to the online safety session for parents that is taking place in school on 30 March at 
2.30pm (this will finish in time to pick your child up).  It really will be useful for parents to be kept up to date with 
internet safety and raise your awareness about how to keep your child safe. 
 
The session is free – all that we ask is that you complete the form below, so that we can ensure we can 
accommodate the number of people wishing to come. 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CrtzuzTHfEWNMuVWCXyII6tU-
HylzutLpW3s3mz7ON1UREdSQ09UWVFRRFMxTjdVUEQ1OUJFWDZNSC4u 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The cost of a school meal is currently £2.32. From Tuesday 26 April 2022 the cost will be £2.34. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We still have places available in Nursery for September 2022. If you are interested in a place for your child please 
contact the school office on 01457 832572 for an application form. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CrtzuzTHfEWNMuVWCXyII6tU-HylzutLpW3s3mz7ON1UREdSQ09UWVFRRFMxTjdVUEQ1OUJFWDZNSC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=CrtzuzTHfEWNMuVWCXyII6tU-HylzutLpW3s3mz7ON1UREdSQ09UWVFRRFMxTjdVUEQ1OUJFWDZNSC4u
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DIARY DATES 

SPORTS AMBASSADOR NEW CHALLENGE OF THE MONTH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Sports Amabassador Challenge of the month is to see how many burpees you can do in 1 minute!  The whole 
family can get involved in this or you could challenge yourself to beat your score each day! 
 
See below for a burpee demonstration… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 5 April          Easter activity morning for EYFS 
Tuesday 5 April          Church Service for the children in Y1 – 6 
Wednesday 6 April – Thursday 7 April          Bikeability (Year 6) 
Wednesday 6 April        Online Parents Evening 
Thursday 7 April        In person Parents Evening 
Friday 8 April          School breaks up for the Easter holidays 
Monday 25 April         Inset Day – children not in school 
Tuesday 26 April        Children return to school 
Monday 9 May – Thurs 12 May 2022            SATs week (Year 6)  
Thursday 26 May        Children break up for half term break 
Monday 13 June         Children return to school 
Friday 24 June - Monday 27 June 2022         Kingswood Residential trip (Year 6) 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 
 
 
 
Connect with previous generations with Up Our 
Street – Mossley 
 
Up Our Street is a community engagement and 
heritage programme enabling people to explore the 
rich history of Mossley’s high street and those stories 
and elements that contribute to making our high 
street a fantastic place to work, visit and explore.  
 
UP OUR STREET WILL LAUNCH WITH A DAY-LONG 
CELEBRATION OF THE LOCAL HIGH STREET ON 
SATURDAY 26TH MARCH 
Between 10am-4pm, events around the town will 
include artist’s talks by Signs by Umberto, a light 
hearted historical guided walk around Mossley’s two 
high streets – in Top Mossley and Bottom Mossley – 
with Greenbanks Productions, a reminiscence 

workshop with Mossley Writers and a participatory art installation ‘Chalk Walk’ on Stamford road with local artist 
Mel Roberts where you can ‘drop in’ and create chalk art on Stamford Road. This is an outdoor event and is at the 
mercy of the weather, so please dress accordingly. This activity is 10am - 12pm. 
The Events are free, booking is required via the link: the-vale.co.uk/event/up-our-street  
Why not come and join Greenbanks Productions - Street Theatre at the UP OUR STREET celebrations? At 10am, 
12pm, 2pm and 4pm, comedy characters, Jedediah Heckerslike and Obediah Ifyoulike, will lead a humorous – but 
factually accurate –tour of the town’s high streets. The hapless pair will reveal little known facts about its shops; 
including Smiths Photography Hut, where you can have your photograph taken in a special photo stand-in screen, 
and Lees's Chip Potato Restaurant, which has a strong claim to be the UK’s oldest chippy. Now called Man’s Wok, 
they have been frying chips on the same site since 1863. Free tours run throughout the day, leaving the market 
ground. TICKETS ARE FREE! BOOK NOW: More on the UP OUR STREET project and events here: 
https://www.globalgrooves.org/learn/up-our-street  
 
 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fthe-vale.co.uk%2Fevent%2Fup-our-street%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0CAiRGE32VldzSawRL191wxzg6cdHLT4HEnq11Y98Fk0mG9e50Ar_lUCM&h=AT0kaBK_pe5mYn561kTNxZPZtX7vrcpEXrHoAw8cxFRRSIVs4XQUOOEQxDFhO4CvQUGmb5FgQhyfNq-JaGm6wEBZHuAkvLvh4lWrGiPSm3V5Dn5y4A1cTDJIQRX7gx1YwQ&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT14A4kSQn7_-8CyvHHa6o1HFlbCewOWKmVDS8YxwrJ7IVIIQATD4IVj7hFjY8CJmoZYGpIZQdD4dgw6Tnvx9VzxVsx7JVwV-YfLMFumN5VkSR5anP-0PPI291GYzQDzhByvYKGXAQ2Jh8EcHfhS6zLQFx4tTsSGXC-3TnW_3Xb4cYZi
https://www.facebook.com/GordonKBanks.GB/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUKuQstKSCauKayoT0TPNwF7L7gGRIMvrmN8LE2yZnl8oranrC83r3hHoIU2wcQlIsn8HQmOkca3Dzv9l9onZ-oBrxJNvZFfNAQicsLawdOkAorpc5mlsDxBUCpWCMUNQxNubWb42iVNjOHHptJn-LC&__tn__=kK-R
https://www.globalgrooves.org/learn/up-our-street?fbclid=IwAR3LgJsdRsgyP13fIhDH3PxPEdSKMseoUalPVkTiQgKsF29bjDdKhJ0m0rg

